
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 10/17/2013 3:29:55 PM
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Gibson,

Bill (WMI) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3)
Bee:
Subject: Declined: FW: Fw: Meeting with PG&E

Just realized this was still on the calendar and I know it has been shifted to next Tuesday. I 
believe Jane and Bill Gibson will be attending then.

Thanks Ken.
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